
 
Ring Stewarding Course 

 
The Fredericton Kennel Club is hosting a Ring Stewarding Course on Saturday, February 
29, 2020. The Course will be held in the New Maryland Centre, 754 New Maryland 
Highway, from 10:30 AM until 2:30 PM. 
 
Cheryl Myers-Egerton will be the Course Instructor. Cheryl is an All-Breed CKC Judge 
who knows what skills are helpful for a Ring Steward in order for the Show Day to run 
smoothly. 
 
This Course is open to all interested CKC Members in the Maritimes who want to be 
comfortable in accepting a Ring Stewarding assignment with a Conformation Club, and 
may be of interest to CKC Judges. From time to time Clubs have difficulty in finding 
qualified Ring Stewards. Here is an opportunity for Clubs to encourage interested 
members “to learn the ropes”. 
 
Please register by emailing Dwain McLean at mcleande@nbnet.nb.ca . The registration 
deadline is Monday Noon , February 24, and the Cost is $25.00. This includes - the Course, 
Refreshments at Registration, and Lunch. 
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